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The Principal and Staff
of
Warners Bay High School

cordiaﬂy nvite you to attend our

Year 12 Recovery Brunch

This breabgfast will be held at the ﬁfont of the school
ﬁfom 9:00am - 11:00am

on Wednesday, 18 December 2019
Please come and share your successes with our staff.

You are also welcome to stay aﬁev the brunch

and talk to S‘caﬁf Lf you so wish.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Ms Elizabeth Guider
Principal (Rel)



